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What a busy and bustling half term it has been - we can’t quite believe 
where these last few weeks have gone! It has been full of so many 
fabulous learning opportunities and experiences and I am sure that 

some well-deserved rest this week is definitely on the cards for many of 
us. We are already looking forward to Autumn 2 and endeavour to keep 
you as up-to-date and informed as we possibly can with the ‘goings-on’ in 
school . Everyone here at Wimboldsley hopes you have a great week off - whatever your 
plans are - and we look forward to welcoming you back refreshed and ready to go on 
Monday 30th October.

SELF SMART

ART SMART

NATURE SMART
PEOPLE SMART

MUSIC SMART

BODY SMART

WORD SMART

NUMBER SMART
rosette WINNERS

GOLD ROSETTE

Tiggi A
  Harriett M 

   Tristan R
     Musa S

      Nina T
        Arthur C

          Khya HM
           Bobby T

            Louie K 

  PTA end of 
half term disco
What a great way to 
end the half term 
with another fabulous 
and well-organised 
PTA school disco. It’s 
always a lovely way to 
finish and we all 
love an excuse 
for music,
dancing, 
games 
and treats!

  School Photos
Academy Photography will be in school on Thursday 2nd November 

2023 from 8.30am for family, individual and sibling photographs. 

  
Year 5 and 6 assembly
Well done, Year 5 and 6 on a 
brilliant class assembly this 
morning. You spoke your lines 
beautifully, the acting and 
singing was fantastic and it 
was wonderful to be able to 
celebrate all your achievements 
so far this year. Thank you to 
all our wonderful families for 
attending.

  
  

Harvest assembly
We were kindly 
visited by 
Jeremy from 
St Michaels 
church this 
week who 
presented a 
lovely assembly 
all about 
Harvest and 
the people who 
work hard to deliver food to our tables

Donations 
If you 
follow our 
Twitter 
you may 
have 
already 
seen the 
abundance 

of generous donations families 
have provided for Middlewich food 
bank. We thank you again for such 
generosity. Every single item will 
be much appreciated and goes 
a long way.



ACORNS HAZEL

HORSE CHESTNUT

WILLOW OAK
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